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DATE: June 16, 2023 

TO:  Franklin Planning Board 

FROM: Department of Planning and Community Development 

RE: 519 Beaver Street 

Limited Site Plan Modification 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

The DPCD has reviewed the above referenced Limited Site Plan Modification application for the 

Monday, June 26, 2023 Planning Board meeting and offers the following commentary: 

General: 

1. The site is located at 519 Beaver St located in the Industrial Zoning District  

2. The Limited Site Plans shows that temporary storage units were added to the site.  The 

Building Commissioner required a Limited Site Plan be filed with the Planning Board. 

3. The Applicant is not required to file with the Conservation Commission. 

4. BETA was not asked to review the plan. 

 

 

Comments: 

1. Original Site Plans included the pavement where the temporary storage units have been 

added.  There is no increase to impervious from the last approved plan. 
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